
 

455-10-13 

200 Kent Street 
Ottawa, Ontario 
Oct. 1$, 1950 

.r. P. N. Pitcher 
Mine Superintendent 
Giant Yellowknife Gold Mines Ltd. 
Yellowknife, N. j, ' . T. 

Dear Mr. Pitcher: 

In reviewing the results of analyses 
on water and vegetation samples submitted since the 
middle of June 1950, the question of sampling loca- 
tions has arisen. The fact that the same numbers 
have been used for each group of samples seems to 
indicate that each number might refer to a definite 
sampling location. If this is so, would you kindly 
plot the locations referred to on a map and send it 
to us in order that we may tabulate the results 
accordingly. 

If this practice has not been followed 
may we be advised of the location where each sample 
was taken 

JDM/mob 

Yours very truly, 

Kira-- sley Kay 
Chi of 

Industfial Health Laboratory 
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